# November Newsletter 2021



We all enjoyed the month of October so much with the visit from the fire department and our visit to the pumpkin patch!

Now we move into November. A time to remember our blessings and be thankful for all the wonderful people in our lives.

Have a blessed month and a Happy Thanksgiving!

# Noonday Fundraiser

We have decided to team up with Noonday for a fundraiser!
Noonday buys directly from artisans around the world. It is a unique opportunity for families of Kids of Grace to support people in other countries and buy unique pieces to help their businesses grow. We will receive twenty percent of the profit for the KOG scholarship fund.

## November Theme:

"Give thanks to Him and praise His name.

- Psalm 100:4



### November 1-15

We will be collecting the following items to make baskets for people in need:

- Spaghetti Noodles/Pasta
- Boxed Cereal or Oatmeal
- Canned soup
- Canned vegetables
- · Canned spaghetti sauce
- Mac & cheese
- Pancake mix and or syrup
- Boxed potatoes (scalloped or mashed)

# November Newsletter 2021







# Upcoming Events

- November 1- Noonday Fundraiser begins
- November 2 & 5- Lions Club Vision Screening
- November 2- Election Day!
   Regular School Day
- November 11 & 12- Veterans' Day/No school
- November 19- Kindergarten
   Conferences
- November 22- Friendsgiving
- November 23- Friendsgiving
- November 24th Early Dismissal (all students) at noon
- November 25 & 26<sup>th</sup> Happy Thanksgiving! No school
- December 14- Kindergarten Christmas Program @ 12:15
- December 15- Christmas Program:

Miss Michelle's 2's-11:00

Miss Donna's 3's- 11:30

Miss Lacy 3's- 12:00

Miss Meghan's 4's- 12:30

December 16- Christmas Program:

Miss Michelle's 2's @ 10:30

Miss Amanda's 3's @ 11:00

Miss Lacy's 3's @ 11:30

Miss Theresa's 4's @ 12:00

Miss Kim's 4's @ 12:30

#### Parent—Teacher Conferences

Kids of Grace will conduct Preschool Conferences in mid-January. Kindergarten conferences will be conducted Friday, November 19th. If you have any questions or concerns for your child's teacher, please do not hesitate to contact them.

## Music and Chapel



In Chapel: We have continued to learn about God and learn different stories from the Bible..

In Music: The children have enjoyed music with Miss Phaedra. They have used instruments and are already practicing for the holiday program!





# Socktober

Thank you to all who donated socks for PiN Ministries! We collected over 100 pairs of socks!

The socks will be donated to our local shelters.